FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Sandra B. Mortham

Secretary of State
July 24, 1998 i)q :!5‘ '3 5

Keith W. ldlette

Unifour Property & Financial Serv., Inc.
P.O. Box 7233

Vero Beach, FL 32960

SUBJECT: UNIFOUR PROPERTY-AND FINANCIAL SERVICES, INC.
Ref. Number: P98000025635

This letter is to advise you that as of July 24, 1998 the Articles of Incorporation

for UNIFOUR PROPERTY AND FINANCIAL SERVICES, INC. has been
reactivated.

We received the check for Debit Memo #83011-B as a replacement check for
the one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Melinda Lilliston
Division of Corporations

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314




